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June 13, 1979

In Reply Refer to:
NTFTM 750613-03

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Cirector
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: fd/E. Kevin Cornell, Interim Director r;}L#"°7

NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group
SUBJECT: TRANSCRIPTS OF INTE<VIEWS OF TMI REACTUR OPERATORS

Per your telephone request this morning, copies of draft interviews of
TMI reactor operators (as indicated with a & on the attached list) are
enclosed for your use. The use 0" these interviews is subject to certain
restrictions imposed by I&E: the interviews may not be reproduced; must
be kept under lock and key when not in use; and must be returned to the
NRC/TMI Special Inguiry, AR-422, Attention: Larry Vandenberg, when you
have finished with them.

The documents are being handcarried to you by special messenger.

9 h_
E. Kevin Cornell, Iaterim Director
NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group

Enclosure:
Interviews of TMI
Reactor Operators

cc: N. Moseley, IE
L. Vandenberg, NRC/TMI Group
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